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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
                                                                                                                                            Monday 30th August 2021
Dear parents / carers,
Change of Clothes
Please can all pupils have a change of clothes at school. We are heading towards the winter and puddles and wet socks/clothes are more likely. A bag with a spare change of clothes can be left on the children’s coat pegs.
Parent Council Meeting
There will be a Parent Council Meeting on Monday 6th September, please watch out for an email from Parent Council.    
Badminton

Orkney junior badminton will be holding their squad trials for the new season which start on 12th September for three weeks. New and old players welcome.
12th September  1-2pm - Beginners at KGS £2 per session
                            12-2pm - Intermediate and advanced groups at Picky. £3 per session.
19th September  1-2pm - Beginners at KGS £2 per session
                             1-3pm - Intermediate and advanced groups at Picky. £3 per session.
26th September  Beginners at KGS £2 per session - times to be confirmed 
                             1-3pm - Intermediate and advanced groups at Picky. £3 per session.
Beginners contact - Rebecca Reid rebeccareid@outlook.com 
Intermediate contact - Ross Groundwater rosskay@tiscali.co.uk 
Advanced contact - Eion Ballantine eionballantine@btinternet.com
School Meal Payments

School Meal tickets are now available online. 
From today you can buy your school meals tickets online.  Any tickets purchased will be issued to your child the next day for them to take home. This link has been put on the school website. www.orkney.gov.uk/MealPay
Blythswood Shoe Box Appeal

We will be collecting shoe boxes at the school again this year, please find the attached leaflet which gives all the details. If you want another checklist please let us know we have some spares in school or we can copy one for you. The shoeboxes will be picked up from school by McAdie and Reeve, please have them in school any time before the 6th October, 2021. Boxes can be left in the main entrance of the school or sent in with pupils. 
Childsmile

There is a Fluoride varnish consent form for each child attached to your letter today. Please complete the form and return it to school as soon as possible.

 Kind regards, 

Emma Clements

Head teacher
